
 

 

  

 

Week beginning 26/02/24 

‘Supertato’ by Sue Hendra 

 

 

Please bring to school: 

• A book bag (every day)  

• A water bottle (every day)  

• A waterproof coat (every day)  

• A spare change of clothes (every day) (These can stay on your child’s peg in a draw string 
bag) 

• Nappies and wipes if required (every day)  

• A packed lunch if required (Can we please advise you that we are a nut free school; no 
nuts or products that contain. No popcorn or skewers and grapes and cherry tomatoes 
must be sliced in half or quartered if very big, thank you.) 
 

The value we are learning about this half term is: 
Aspiration 

This week we will be: 

• Learning all about healthy and unhealthy 
foods. 

• Digging for potatoes in the woodland area 

• Investigating different heights and lengths 

• Transforming into superheroes 

• Creating our own ‘Evil Pea’ masks 

•  

Other Information  

Thank you for all of the holiday projects that have been returned this week, they are now 
on display in Nursery. Wow, some of you have been really creative! 

 

If you have not already done so, please return your child’s permission slip for the Zoo Lab visit 

and make your payment as soon as possible but no later than the 1st of March. 

 

We are learning about vegetables next week, if you could send in one vegetable with your 
child for us to explore in nursery, that would be brilliant. The more unusual the better! 

 

 

Many thanks                                                                                                         
The Nursery Team   

Dates for your diary 

 

Thursday 21st March  Zoo Lab Visit 

Friday 22nd March  Break up for Easter Holidays 

Monday 8th April  Return to Nursery 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 


